
   
  Tuesday:  NO MASS 
  Wednesday: 9:00 am 
  Thursday: 9:00 am 
  Friday: 9:00 am 
 
  Saturday: 5:00 pm 
  Sunday: 9:00 am 
    (Please check our web site to confirm times) 

 

Pastoral Team 
Father Brad Fahlman (306-352-0988) 

Associate Priest: Fr. Yannick N'Cho   Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang  

INFORMATION 
RECONCILIATION 
  - Tuesday - 6:15 pm to 6:45 pm 
  - Saturday - 4:15 pm to 4:45 pm 
  - The first Friday of each month 9:30 am to 10:30 am, 
    during Adoration 
  - By appointment by calling Fr. Brad  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800      
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
   pastor@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Tuesday – Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 
 

                                                                
  
  Tuesday                                  NO MASS   
 

  Wednesday    9:00 am       + Lambry Stamatinos         
                                 by Victoria Billett           
 

  Thursday        9:00 am         Intentions of Pat Pantel   
                                  by Rose Tymura           
                                     

  Friday             9:00 am      + Wendy Moroz  
                                 by Cas Moroz           
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: To request a Mass Intention please contact the Parish Office 
or visit the Welcome Desk after Mass. Due to the high volume received, some 
Masses may be celebrated at other parishes.  

 

Today’s Readings 
 

Wisdom 12.13, 16-19 
You give repentance for sins. 

 

Ps 86.5-6, 9-10, 15-16 
Lord, you are good and forgiving. 

 

Romans 8.26-27 
The Spirit intercedes for us with sighs too deep for words.  

 

Matthew 13.24-43 
Let both of them grow together until the harvest. 

This week 
July 24th to July 30th 



In July and August our weekend Mass times are: 
Saturday at 5:00 pm and Sunday at 9:00 am. 
 

Also please note that in July there is no Mass on Tuesday  
evenings at 7:00 pm through August 7th. 
Tuesday evening Masses wil l resume on August 15th. 

 

Also, in July and August the parish office is closed on Mondays. 

Take your empty bottles and cans to SARCAN Drop & Go for the Knights of Columbus 
Fundraiser for Charity. All you have to do is enter the code 3067892993, it’s as easy 
as that!  

 

If you can’t make it to SARCAN, call that number and we’ll pick up  
your bottles and cans for you. 

Thank you so much for your support! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We wish you all safe and blessed 
summer vacations with family 

and friends! 
 

If you are away over the summer 
months please consider  

preauthorized ways of donations. 
Check out the Giving and  

Sharing section of our website. 
Thank you so much for your  

ongoing support of our Parish! 
 

Thank you again for your  
generosity in doing the Lord’s 

work in our Parish, our  
community, our city, and beyond. 



FOLLOW US ON 

@OURPARISHONLINE 

ASSISTANT TO THE PASTOR 
Victoria Billett 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATION 
Lori Babyak 

 

PARISH FINANCE/HUMAN RESOURCES 
Gwen Herman 

 

FINANCIAL ACCOUNT MGR 
Peggy McIntosh 

 

FACILITIES&EVENTS MGR 
Tom Kuntz 

 

SACRAMENTS 
Valorie Magnuson 

 

COMMUNICATIONS 
Randy Johnson 

 

YOUTH 
Vacant 

 

CUSTODIAN 
Susan Viergutz 

PARISHSTAFF 

We extend our deepest sympathy to and pray for   
the family and friends of  

Eileen Gerein 
who has passed away. 

We pray that Eileen and all the souls  
of the faithful departed rest in peace.  

This coming Tuesday, July 25th, marks the ten year anniversary of our first Mass in 
our new church.  We give thanks and glory to God for blessing us with the gift of this 

beautiful space in which we gather to celebrate.  Here, we are truly reminded 
what  “Church” is all about: humble, loving, faithful service through the cross of 
Christ in the Spirit and joy of the Resurrection.  May God continue to bless this 

church and all who enter in our doors.  



Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and offerings now by e-transfer? Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to    

inquire about other ways of giving electronically, please email the Parish at  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again for your  
generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, and beyond. 

Resurrection Parish Social 
Justice Committee has 
joined with other inter-faith 
churches to provide 200 
bagged lunches to  
individuals and families in  
need in downtown Regina. 
Resurrection Parish is 
scheduled to provide 
bagged lunches on  
Saturday, August 5th.  
 
We are looking for  
donations of food to help 
with this project. The items 
that we are in need of at 
this time are: bottled  
water, 500 ml lunchbox 
juice boxes and soft granola 
bars.  
 
Thank you in advance 
for your participation. 



We’re looking for  
people to sign up to 

help with all  
liturgical ministries. 

Even if you had 
helped out in the past; please take this 

opportunity to sign up again. Please see 
our website for more information 

Thank You 

 
OUR PARISH HAS AN  
ACTIVE PRAYER MINISTRY.  
IF YOU OR SOMEONE YOU 
KNOW IS IN NEED OF  
PRAYER, OR IF YOU WISH TO 

JOIN THE PRAYER MINISTRY PLEASE CONTACT  
 

Please respect our Church and 
clean up any messes and  

accidents that may happen during 
the Masses 

Thank You 

 

The Catholic Women’s League of Canada means 
many things to people. Our core values of faith,  
service and social justice guide us as we follow  
Catholic teaching, provide service locally,  
nationally and internationally, and work to  
advocate for social justice. We have taken 52 
words from our National Sisterhood Map and will 
present one of them here each week 

FAITH  
Catholic Women’s League members know faith is important to 
women. Members are called to grow in faith, and to witness to 

the love of God through ministry and service.  
We are Catholic and Living It!  

Come grow with us! 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

Are you a knitter? Are you interested in gathering for  
fellowship and knitting items for those in need? We invite 
you to join us at Resurrection in Meeting Room 3 on 
Wednesday’s between 1 and 3 pm. Please call the office at 
306-352-0800 if you are interested. 
Can’t join us, you can still help us out with donations of yarn. 

Please note that during July and August the Archdiocese of 
Regina will only be sending out one bulletin per month. 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 

 
Baptism Registration  
is ongoing   
  

Preparation classes are required, 
so register as soon as possible. 
Registration can be submitted and 
classes taken prior to the birth of 
your child. 
  
 
First Reconciliation 
We are accepting registrations for 
children entering Grade 4 or  
higher in the September 2023 
school year.  
 
If you wish to register you may do 
so by contacting the parish office 
at 306-352-0800 or via email at  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 

Anointing of Sick – available to  
anyone who is seriously ill or preparing 
for surgery  
 

Reconciliation – Priests are available 
before or after any Mass - or by  
appointment  
 

Marriage – register as soon as  
possible to ensure marriage  
preparation can be completed  
 

For any of these sacraments               
Call Fr. Brad at 306-352-0988 



YOUTH MINISTRY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

        … faith, friends and family 



The Holy See

MESSAGE OF HIS HOLINESS POPE FRANCIS
FOR THE THIRD WORLD DAY FOR GRANDPARENTS AND THE ELDERLY

23 July 2023

 

“His mercy is from age to age” (Lk 1:50)

Dear brothers and sisters!

“His mercy is from age to age” (Lk 1:50). This is the theme of the Third World Day for
Grandparents and the Elderly, and it takes us back to the joyful meeting between the young Mary
and her elderly relative Elizabeth (cf. Lk 1:39-56). Filled with the Holy Spirit, Elizabeth addressed
the Mother of God with words that, millennia later, continue to echo in our daily prayer: “Blessed
are you among women and blessed is the fruit of your womb” (v. 42). The Holy Spirit, who had
earlier descended upon Mary, prompted her to respond with the Magnificat, in which she
proclaimed that the Lord’s mercy is from generation to generation. That same Spirit blesses and
accompanies every fruitful encounter between different generations: between grandparents and
grandchildren, between young and old. God wants young people to bring joy to the hearts of the
elderly, as Mary did to Elizabeth, and gain wisdom from their experiences. Yet, above all, the Lord
wants us not to abandon the elderly or to push them to the margins of life, as tragically happens all
too often in our time.

This year, the World Day for Grandparents and the Elderly takes place close to World Youth Day.
Both celebrations remind us of the “haste” (cf. v. 39) with which Mary set out to visit Elizabeth. In
this way, they invite us to reflect on the bond that unites young and old. The Lord trusts that young
people, through their relationships with the elderly, will realize that they are called to cultivate
memory and recognize the beauty of being part of a much larger history. Friendship with an older
person can help the young to see life not only in terms of the present and realize that not
everything depends on them and their abilities. For the elderly, the presence of a young person in
their lives can give them hope that their experience will not be lost and that their dreams can find



fulfilment. Mary’s visit to Elizabeth and their shared awareness that the Lord’s mercy is from
generation to generation remind us that, alone, we cannot move forward, much less save
ourselves, and that God’s presence and activity are always part of something greater, the history
of a people. Mary herself said this in the Magnificat, as she rejoiced in God, who, in fidelity to the
promise he had made to Abraham, had worked new and unexpected wonders (cf. vv. 51-55).

To better appreciate God’s way of acting, let us remember that our life is meant to be lived to the
full, and that our greatest hopes and dreams are not achieved instantly but through a process of
growth and maturation, in dialogue and in relationship with others. Those who focus only on the
here and now, on money and possessions, on “having it all now”, are blind to the way God works.
His loving plan spans past, present and future; it embraces and connects the generations. It is
greater than we are, yet includes each of us and calls us at every moment to keep pressing
forward. For the young, this means being ready to break free from the fleeting present in which
virtual reality can entrap us, preventing us from doing something productive. For the elderly, it
means not dwelling on the loss of physical strength and thinking with regret about missed
opportunities. Let us all look ahead! And allow ourselves to be shaped by God’s grace, which from
generation to generation frees us from inertia and from dwelling on the past!

In the meeting between Mary and Elizabeth, between young and old, God points us towards the
future that he is opening up before us. Indeed, Mary’s visit and Elizabeth’s greeting open our eyes
to the dawn of salvation: in their embrace, God’s mercy quietly breaks into human history amid
abundant joy. I encourage everyone to reflect on that meeting, to picture, like a snapshot, that
embrace between the young Mother of God and the elderly mother of Saint John the Baptist, and
to frame it in their minds and hearts as a radiant icon.

Next, I would invite you to make a concrete gesture that would include grandparents and the
elderly. Let us not abandon them. Their presence in families and communities is a precious one,
for it reminds us that we share the same heritage and are part of a people committed to preserving
its roots. From the elderly we received the gift of belonging to God’s holy people. The Church, as
well as society, needs them, for they entrust to the present the past that is needed to build the
future. Let us honour them, neither depriving ourselves of their company nor depriving them of
ours. May we never allow the elderly to be cast aside!

The World Day for Grandparents and the Elderly is meant to be a small but precious sign of hope
for them and for the whole Church. I renew my invitation to everyone – dioceses, parishes,
associations and communities – to celebrate this Day and to make it the occasion of a joyful and
renewed encounter between young and old. To you, the young who are preparing to meet in
Lisbon or to celebrate World Youth Day in your own countries, I would ask: before you set out on
your journey, visit your grandparents or an elderly person who lives alone! Their prayers will
protect you and you will carry in your heart the blessing of that encounter. I ask you, the elderly
among us, to accompany by your prayers the young people about to celebrate World Youth Day.
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Those young people are God’s answer to your prayers, the fruits of all that you have sown, the
sign that God does not abandon his people, but always rejuvenates them with the creativity of the
Holy Spirit.

Dear grandparents, dear elderly brothers and sisters, may the blessing of the embrace between
Mary and Elizabeth come upon you and fill your hearts with peace. With great affection, I give you
my blessing. And I ask you, please, to pray for me.

Rome, Saint John Lateran, 31 May 2023,
Feast of the Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary

FRANCIS
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Resurrection Parish June 30th, 2023 FINANCIAL REPORT  

1. June Year to Date Financial Results - Operations 

   
.                           YTD Actual 2023                            YTD Actual 2022               

2.  Highlights of Financials 
 
 As shown above our June 30th, 2023 surplus is $11,428 our June 30th, 2022 surplus was $66,676. 

 
 We are staying on track with our 2023 budget, as of June 30th we had budgeted for a $16,710 loss year to 

date and we are at $11,428 surplus. The surplus is mainly due to maintenance and upgrade expenses that 
were budgeted for June that will happen in July and August. 
 

3. Did you Know? 
 
 During the summer months we will start our regular scheduled maintenance of our Parish, this includes 

floor waxing, carpet cleaning and replacing interior and exterior lights as needed. We have recently 
painted the lines in the parking lot and will also begin doing upgrades to our Wifi and projectors in the 
church. 

 
 We thank you all for your ongoing support to help us to maintain responsible upkeep of our Church and 

overall building!  
 
 

The Lord is my strength and my shield; in him my hearts trusts; so I am helped, and 
my heart exults, and with song I give thanks to him Psalm 28 vs 7 

       





   Kaposvar Pilgrimage           
Our Lady of Lourdes Shrine 

    Sunday August 20, 2023 

3 miles South & ½ mile West of Esterhazy on Grid 637 

 

           
11:00 am – 12:00 noon…..  Visitors arrive and sign guest book 

12:00 noon – 1:00 pm……  Individual Stations of the Cross 

1:00 pm – 2:00 pm………..  Rosary in the Church 

2:00 pm – 2:45 pm………..  Private Confessions in the Church 

2:45 pm – 3:00 pm………..  Procession from the Church to the Shrine 

3:00 pm – 4:00 pm………..  Holy Mass & Anointing of the Sick 

4:00 pm…………………………  Procession back to the Church 

4:15 pm………………………...  Supper 

   

 

                                           

Souvenir Shop opens at 11:00 

  Ethnic Attire is encouraged 

Bring your own Lawn chairs 

Concession Booth on Site 

For more information Contact:  

Eola Stevenson @ 306‐853‐7880 

e.stevenson@sasktel.net 



Holy Mass
Preaching

Healing Adoration

Friday | Aug 4
6 pm to 9 pm

Saint Vincent Roman Catholic Parish
314 3rd St NE, Weyburn, SK S4H 0W7

Tuesday | Aug 1
6 pm to 9 pm

St. Cecilia Roman catholic church
5020 7th Ave, Regina, SK S4T 0S1

Wednesday | Aug 2
6 pm to 9 pm

Resurrection Roman Catholic Parish
3155 Windsor Park Rd, Regina, SK S4V 3B1

Join & Experience the
healing touch of Jesus

If you have questions please email us at events.ca@shalommedia.org

Contact: Biju Paulose +13065268957 | Sony Peter +13068071481 | Tijesh Mani +16395719155

SASKATCHEWAN







 

      
 Faith-based Marriage Preparation Program 
       Dating and newly-married couples are also welcome! 
                                                                                                                                                 

Resurrection  Parish 
3155 Windsor Park Road, Regina, Sk 

 

Sample Session Layout: 
 
Presentation #1 – 40 min 
Couple’s Personal Discussion Time – 20 min 
Q&A with Presenters and Fr. Brad – 15 min 
 

Coffee Break 
 

Presentation #2 – 40 min 
Couple’s Personal Discussion Time – 20 min 
Q&A with Presenters and Fr. Brad – 15 min 
 

Couple’s Dinner (last session only)  

 

Couples Connect Purpose 
 
 Reinforce a trusting and faith-based foundation by covering key relationship topics  

 Provide individual couples an opportunity to connect on an intellectual level 

 To connect couples within a faith community to help enrich their faith formation 

 

8-SESSION PROGRAM BEGINS 

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 3, 2023 
 

REGISTRATION FEE- $150/couple 
 

Registration is limited so please register soon 
 
 

Program Session Dates:  

Sunday afternoons from 2:00pm – 5:00pm 
 

Dec.3 & 17          Jan.7 & 21          Feb.11 & 25          Mar.10 & 24 
 

 For more information or to register contact: 
Denny & Cynthia Lizée 

dlizee@sasktel.net 
 



A rc h d i o c e s e  o f  R e g i n a

 Bulletin July 2023

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory, 
the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé,  

and Nakota, and homeland of the   Dakota, Lakota, and  
Métis peoples.

Refugee Field Worker
The Archdiocese of Regina is looking for a part-time Refugee 
Field Worker to work out of the Archdiocesan offices. Resumes 
should be submitted by to lburkhart@archregina.sk.ca by 
July 21, 2023. For further information on the position contact  
ttoupin@archregina.sk.ca.

Go Make Disciples
Take your faith to the next level with the Archdiocese of 
Regina’s Lay Formation Program! Our program provides 
solid teaching on theology, ethics, scripture, and more, 
as well as opportunities to deepen your spiritual life and 
develop leadership skills for parish and community service. 
We are currently accepting applications for our fall intake. 
For more information on how to register, contact Deacon 
Eric Gurash at 306-352-1651 ext 6724 or email him at 
egurash@archregina.sk.ca.

Hold the date: Oct. 1, “Together - Gathering of the 
People of God”
An ecumenical prayer service will be held in Regina in 
spiritual communion with Christians around the world and 
with the Together 2023 ecumenical prayer vigil in Rome 
in the presence of Pope Francis and representatives of 
different Churches, to unite us in praise and silence, in 
listening to the Word.
Sunday, October 1, 2023
3 pm at Blessed Sacrament Parish, 2049 Scarth Street, 
Regina
Further details will be announced in September. 
Contact Nicholas Jesson, njesson@archregina.sk.ca
Information about the prayer vigil in Rome is available at
https://together2023.net

Leadership Camp 2023:
The office of youth and young adult ministry, for the 
archdiocese of Regina is looking for teens and young adults 
to join them at leadership camp! If you are interested in 
growing in faith, growing in your ability to lead in various 
situations, interested in growing your network of friends 
and community, and interested in enjoying the beach, great 
food, great music, and amazing games along the way then 
you need to join us! For all students ENTERING grades 7 
to 1st year university to join us at Leadership Camp 2023: 
“Journeying Together”. Camp is held at Glen Harbour Kids 
Camp from July 17- 20 for those entering grades 7-9 ($175) 
and July 17-21 for those entering grades 10- 1st year 
University.($200) Join us for great community, games, art, 
sports, as well opportunities to grow in faith and leadership. 
To register go to: bit.ly/oyyam-camp  Questions? Contact 
us at  oyyam@archregina.sk.ca Sponsorship is available, if 
needed, use the email to inquire.

itwewin Corner (itwewin is the Cree word which means ‘the 
word’ or ‘as it is said...’)
Fr. John Weckend, Archdiocese of Regina Truth and 
Reconciliation Healing Committee.
Did you know… The Key First Nation is a Nahkawe 
(Saulteaux) band located 15 kms south of Norquay with a 
population of approximately 1500 members who reside on 
and off reserve. Chief Ow-tah-pee-ka-kaw (He who Unlocks 
or The Key) signed an adhesion to Treaty four on September 
24, 1875. In 1954, Gwen O’Soup was elected chief, the 
first Indigenous woman in Canada to hold this position. 
Due to federal and provincial government policies on child 
welfare, many children were taken away from their families 
and placed in non-Indigenous foster homes where these 
children experienced physical and sexual abuse and other 
abuses. The Key Nation is addressing the systemic failure 
in child welfare   cbc.ca/news/canada/british-columbia/
saskatchewan-key-first-nation-bc-child-welfare-1.6785503 
by calling for provincial governments to see Indigenous 
children placed in Indigenous homes.

https://together2023.net
http://bit.ly/oyyam-camp
http://cbc.ca/news/canada/british-columbia/saskatchewan-key-first-nation-bc-child-welfare-1.6785503 
http://cbc.ca/news/canada/british-columbia/saskatchewan-key-first-nation-bc-child-welfare-1.6785503 
https://archregina.sk.ca/event/arch-regina-congress-2023/


 Please support 
these great local 
businesses that 

support our parish! 

To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 

Have you ever been to the country  
music festival in Craven? 

  

Yes - 36.3% 
No - 63.8% 
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